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Autism and Jon Peterson Scholarship Programs

If for some reason, you do not want the Nordonia Hills City Schools to implement the IEP we have just completed and agreed upon, the State of Ohio Department of Education now has two parental choice scholarships for students with disabilities, the Autism Scholarship and the Jon Peterson Special Needs Scholarship.  These scholarships allow parents, who prefer to have a registered private provider other than the school district, provide the services in the IEP. The State requires us to inform you of these programs.  You are being provided written notification about these scholarships and where to find more information on them.  Your signature only indicates that we have provided you with the information.
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